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May 18, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
Today we heard from Governor Baker regarding the phased roll out for the 
Commonwealth.  While the phased approach gives information as to how we will 
be opening back up, there are many details that need to be coordinated to ensure 
we are doing so safely.  
 
The staff continue to provide front-line services with commitment to mission.    As 
our team has been doing for months, we will continue to provide supports to your 
loved ones in as safe and effective manner as possible in the weeks and months to 
come.   Today our Pandemic Response Team discussed the main points the 
Governor has shared with the public and what protocols and procedures we need 
to put into place in the next few days and weeks to comply with mandates.  We 
have begun brainstorming what day and school programming will look like as well 
as in-home and center-based services.  As we move forward through these 
phases, we appreciate your continued support and patience as we keep you 
informed of what our plans are.  While timelines have been laid out by the state, 
again, we need to make sure we have protocols and plans in place to ensure 
we are ready to open our programs in a safe manner.  
 
With protective gear and masks still required in settings where the 6-feet social 
distancing rules cannot be followed, we will continue to need N95 and KN95 masks 
for our staff and individuals.  We also continue to need essential items such as 
toilet paper, paper towels, microfiber cloths, antibacterial hand soap, and cleaning 
supplies.  We are grateful for the donations and leads we have received so far, 
thank you for your support.  
 
We look forward to meeting with you at our weekly ZOOM call.  We will not have 
any guest speakers this week as there will be a lot to discuss with you.  The access 
information for the call is listed below.  
 
Thank you, 

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
  
Zoom Meeting Information    
https://amegoinc.zoom.us/j/746397376    
Meeting ID: 746 397 376    
Or join meeting by Telephone:    
For higher quality, dial a number based on your current location.    
Dial: US: +1 312 626 6799 or +1 646 558 8656 or +1 253 215 8782 or    
+1 301 715 8592 or +1 346 248 7799 or +1 669 900 9128    
Meeting ID: 746 397 376   
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